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I am so excited to see our personnel return to campus on August 2nd as we prepare for our students’ return 
on August 23rd. It will be nice to see campus life return to normal at UNM-Gallup, which is testament to all 
your hard work over these many, many difficult months we have all lived through together.  
 
Please stay safe and stay well. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

 

 


